
Dwinelle Lot Closure

Alternative Sites:
- West Crescent
- Frank Schlessinger Way
- Recreational Sports Facility

Effective 11/1/23

Please note: Dwinelle Lot will be available for season ticket
permit holders for Cal Football’s November 11th game versus
Washington State. This lot will be closed at all other times.

The Dwinelle Lot will be closed permanently 
for the construction of the new Undergraduate
Academic Building.

C Permit Holders (Weekdays before 5pm) and
other permit holders (Weekdays after 5pm, all day
on weekends and holidays) will need to find other
parking areas including:

- Frank Schlessinger
- West Crescent
- Recreational Sports Facility

Questions: email us at prktrans@berkeley.edu
visit our website: 
https://pt.berkeley.edu/dwinelleclosure

https://capitalstrategies.berkeley.edu/undergraduate-academic-building

